
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Customer 

 

 

I’m writing further to my recent letter regarding our plans to open a new Post Office 

branch at FreshGo, 81 Gipsy Hill, London, SE19 1QL.    

Regrettably we have been unable to finalise these plans and we’ll not be opening a new 

Post Office branch at this location.  

 

I apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

I will write to you again if I have any updates about new service provision in your area.  

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

Samantha Coe 
Samantha Coe 

Area Network Change Manager 

 

 

 
 

How to contact us: 
 

comments@postoffice.co.uk 

postofficeviews.co.uk 

FREEPOST Your Comments 

 

 

To get this information in a different format, for example, in larger print, 

audio or braille, call 03452 66 01 15 or Textphone 03457 22 33 55. 
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